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Public Consultation and Webinar
Wednesday 30 September 6.30pm

Redevelopment of
180 Piccadilly  
and 50 Jermyn Street

Great Portland Estates plc is planning 
to submit an application for the 
redevelopment of 180 Piccadilly and 
50 Jermyn Street, adjoining buildings 
on Duke Street, St James’s.

The proposals will bring forward a high-
quality design, which will contain retail units 
on the ground floor and modern, flexible 
office space above.

Existing view of 180 Piccadilly



The current buildings were built in the 1960s 
after bomb damage sustained during the 
Second World War. The internal spaces and 
layouts are compromised, inflexible and 
do not meet the requirements of modern 
office occupiers. The buildings’ energy 
performance is poor and the mechanical 
plant old and outdated. 

We are keen to show you our proposals for 
the site and hear your feedback. We are 
holding an online webinar on Wednesday 
30 September at 6.30pm. You will be able to 
meet the team, hear how the designs have 
developed and ask questions.

Please visit our website to find out more 
about the scheme and register for updates 
or to attend the webinar. 
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